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June Meeting

The June Meeting will be held on
Wednesday, June 7, 1997 at the Hangar
with Social Hour commencing at
6:00pm and Dinner at 7:00pm.

In view of the fact that our regular and
occasional Chefs will not be available to
offer our wusual excellent fare this
month, we are all being asked to chip in
and provide a "potluck" dinner.

Accordingly, Flight Leaders have been
asked to contact their Flights as follows:
Flights Alpha thru Foxtrot are being
asked to provide salads, hopefully, not
all tossed salads.

Flights Golf thru Lima are being asked
to provide hot dishes and Flights Mike
and November , desserts.

In view of the fact that not everyone will
bring food, it is suggested that those
who do please bring approximately
three times what their own needs will
require.

Those who bring food are welcome to
partake of the many fine dishes that
will, no doubt, be provided at no cost to
themselves. Those who do NOT bring
food will be asked to pay the regular
dinner fee.

We will not have a speaker this month,
especially in view of the fact that this
will be only three days after our annual
Air Show and many of us will be totally
thrashed.

This will be a good chance to informally
review the Air Show and just kick back

for a change and enjoy each others
company and think about all that we
have accomplished during the past
year.

With this in mind your punchy editor
takes his leave and asks that you
excuse the shortness of this newsletter
while he reviews his list of Air Show
chores yet to do!! The week of the Air
Show is not exactly the most
opportune time to put out a newsletter
that usually takes 3 to 4 days.

See you Sunday and see you
Wednesday!!!




